Is your child thriving at our school?

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Does your child feel welcomed every day at our school? Is your child’s school experience meeting
your expectations? Let us know.

Complete the family engagement survey TODAY!

It takes less than five minutes, and your opinion is crucial to the success of our school.

Thank you for your participation!

Christopher "Chad" Wray


https://gallupinc.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bgfRqztU82eHcVM
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